LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE
5 OCTOBER 2018

Present: Councillor Mackie(Chairperson)
Councillors Wood and Jacobsen

27 : DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST
No declarations of interest were received.

28 : APPLICATION FOR THE VARIATION OF A PREMISES LICENCE -
SNAILS,

Applicants: Robert Sykes represented by Bill Freeman

The Application

An application for variation of a Premises Licence was received from Rupert Sykes in
respect of Snails, 6/8 Beulah Road, Rhiwbina, Cardiff.

The applicant applied to amend the licensable hours as follows:
1. To extend opening hours to 23:30 hours Monday to Sunday.

2. To extend the hours permitted for the sale of alcohol and to allow off sales as
follows:

Monday to Sunday: 08:00 to 23:00
New Years Eve: 08:00 until the start of permitted hours on 1st January

3 To remove regulated entertainment from the licence.
4  Toamend condition (3)to allow use of the external area until 21:00 hours.

5  To remove condition (2) which restricts alcohol sales to persons taking table
meals.

The Sub Committee was advised that the applicant has agreed to accept the
conditions suggested in the written representations received from South Wales Police
and Pollution Control. The application would therefore be amended accordingly.

Applications Representations

Mr Freeman presented the application and addressed the points raised in the
representations received from the local ward Councillors. Mr Freeman considered
that as the applicant by accepting the conditions suggested by South Wales Police
and Pollution Control, each of the points raised by the local ward Councillors were
addressed.
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RESOLVED: That the Sub-Committee, having considered all the information; and in
accordance with the requirements of the Licensing Act 2003, the Section 182
Guidance and the Licensing Authority’s own Statement of Licensing Policy, the Sub
Committee granted the application subject to the conditions agreed.

29 : APPLICATION FOR THE REVIEW OF A PREMISES LICENCE - QUAY
STREET NEWS, QUAY STREET

Applicants: South Wales Police, represented by Justin Hardwicke and
Tony Bowley
Licencee: Mr Naveed, represented by Craig Bond

At the commencement of proceedings Mr Craig Bond on behalf of the applicant
requested that the meeting adjourned. Mr Bond stated that the applicant was served
with additional documentation and CCTV video footage on at 3.05 on Monday 1
October 2018 and there has been insufficient time to prepare a response.

RESOLVED - That consideration of this application be adjourned until Friday 12
October 2018 at 10.30.

30 : URGENT ITEMS (IF ANY)
None

The meeting terminated at 11.30 am
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